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African Left Handers Foundation Festive Season Message 
  
The holiday season is here, and as the Foundation, we extend our warm wishes of love, 
joy, peace, and safety to you and your loved ones. 
 
This festive season, let's celebrate the gift of life and the joy it brings responsibly. We 
passionately encourage everyone to prioritise safety on the roads even at home. 
 
Whether you're traveling long distances or staying local...  
 
Please remember: "Arrive Alive" 
 
Be mindful: Keep your hands steady on the wheel, whether it’s your left or right. 
 
Avoid distractions: Stay focused and avoid texting or using gadgets while driving. 
 
Rest when needed: Long drives require breaks to ensure you're alert and refreshed. 
 
Stay sober: Avoid alcohol and substance abuse (drugs) if you're driving, for everyone’s 
safety. 
 
Together, let’s ensure that all journeys lead to happy reunions and cherished moments.  
 
Celebrate responsibly and be safe 
 
Best wishes, 

ALHF Communications and Stakeholder Relations 

 
 
 

 


